
AGE GROUP 

 

Our Zone team finished in 4th place overall. The team came in under budget largely due to 

fewer athletes. Dave recommended we consider removing the 15 – 18 age group. There were 

no relay entries in this group due to low numbers. We can entertain discussion at the Spring 

CCM meeting but the decision is made at the Zone level. Also, CCM is after the Eastern Zone 

meeting. 

 

Our LC season will have started as of April 5, 6 with the FISH meet at Fairland. There are 

multiple options for athletes to compete this LC season, including a few SCY meets for the 

younger, less experienced athletes. In April and May there are 6 LC meets, and two more the 

first weekend of June. None of our clubs should have problems finding LC competition.  

 

There has been informal discussion regarding our Age Group / Senior meets and whether we 

need to restrict these meets to athletes with times only.  

 

With the large number of LC meets our needs as an LSC should be adequately met. If our AG / 

SR meets are again large (or larger) this summer, we need to discuss some of the options that 

have been presented before, which is to either add a 3rd site, or move some events to Saturday 

afternoon / evening. 

 

Manga 


